
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING 
NOVEMBER 28, 1984 

The Board of County Commissioners met this day in special session with the following 

members present, to wit: Chairman Emmanuel Hires, Commissioners Charles Richards, Roy Bailey, 

and Ronald Wood. Commissioner Drew Peacock was absent due to anothermeeting; 

Clerk Willie D. Wise and Deputy Clerk Gail O~Bryan were present and acting. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hires, follbwed by a prayer and pledge 

of alligance to the flag. 

The meeting was called for the purpose of reviewing a monitoring report on the HUD 

grant by DCA. 

Program Coordinator Gene McClellan, CPA Mike Tucker and Bud Guilford were present. Mrij 

McClellan made a report to the Board on the present activities of the HUD program, and stated 

the new grant application for next Fiscal Year was now being prepared and had to be in by 

January 7, 1985. 

All phases of the HUD grant were discussed, including the grant application submitted 

for Whiteline Manufacturing Company. 

Mr. McClellan also stated that the County CPA would answer the DCA monitoring report 

on behalf of the Board of County Commissioners. 
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There being no further business to come before this Board, _they did then adjourn. 
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Willie D. Wise 
Clerk 

Emmanuel Hires· 
Chairman 


